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10th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 into Year 7 Transition to Haileybury Turnford 2020-21 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Haileybury Turnford in September 2020. 
 
Despite the challenging and difficult times, we are currently experiencing, we are preparing to ensure your child 
has a successful transition to our school. We want to ensure every child joining Haileybury Turnford is reassured 
and looking forward to joining us in September.   
 
The Year 7 Transition Booklet for Parents and Carers, contains useful information about getting to know our 
school, expectations and routines can be found on our HT website.  
 
Click here  
 
Online Form for 2020-21 Student Admissions 
 
Please can we ask you to complete the form found on the attached link below by 18th June.    
The Haileybury Turnford Admission Form can be accessed and completed online by the following link or by 
scanning the QR code below using your mobile phone.   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uMZleN2FjU6zDtgO3V8y7PYWdqnKFsxOtZGD4E9TY9NU
QkRUTUpPQlhEVFc2WU1JRUw5TURPN01GUC4u 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
If you would prefer to complete a paper copy of the HT Admission Form 2020-21 please request a form by 
emailing Mrs Davey (Admissions Manager) at daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com and we will arrange to send a copy 
to your home address.   
 
Virtual Transition Evening for Parents/Carers and Students – Thursday 18th June 
 
We are planning to hold a virtual Transition Evening for all parents/carers and students joining HT this September 
on Thursday 18th June.  We will be recording our parent/carer and student virtual transition evening presentation 
and posting these on our HT website.  Parents and students will be able to view the presentation from 5.30pm on 
Thursday 18th June.   
 
After the Transition Evening we would like to offer all parents and carers an opportunity to ask any questions and 
we will invite parents to send in any questions to the following email address: 
transitionenquiries2020@haileyburyturnford.com we will endeavour to answer your questions in a live Q&A 
session on Thursday 25th June and details of how to access this session will be sent out nearer the time.   
 
 
 

http://haileyburyturnford.com/parents/any-queries-who-do-you-contact/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uMZleN2FjU6zDtgO3V8y7PYWdqnKFsxOtZGD4E9TY9NUQkRUTUpPQlhEVFc2WU1JRUw5TURPN01GUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uMZleN2FjU6zDtgO3V8y7PYWdqnKFsxOtZGD4E9TY9NUQkRUTUpPQlhEVFc2WU1JRUw5TURPN01GUC4u
mailto:daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com
mailto:transitionenquiries2020@haileyburyturnford.com
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Thursday 9th July Year 6 Transition Day  
 
On Thursday 9th July we are making plans for our virtual Transition Day for all of our Year 6 students who will be 
joining us this September.  We are looking forward to our virtual Transition Day and we have plans to have a 
virtual tour of the school, a virtual welcome from key members of staff and virtual taster lessons.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs M Goodes  
Vice Principal  
 


